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Libraries Services Consultation – 
Next Steps

As you are aware, we are considering making some potential changes to the future delivery of library services in Somerset. 
Draft proposals were the subject of a Public Consultation starting 29 January, which is due to end at midnight tonight (Wednesday 13 June 2018). 

Thank you to everyone who has taken part and if you haven’t yet completed the survey and wish to do so, please visit www.somerset.gov.uk/librariesconsultation or email your response to librariesmail@somerset.gov.uk before the deadline.

We stress that no decisions about the future delivery of library services in any community have been taken at this time and the results of the consultation will be taken into account in our decision-making.
Once the consultation closes, we thought it would be useful to set out the intended next steps:
10th July 2018 
A high level summary of the consultation results will be presented to the County Council Scrutiny for Policies and Place Committee at a public meeting on Tuesday 10th July. 

August/Sept 
Analysis of the consultation results will take place.  Full results are likely to be published in September.
27 Sept 
Recommendations on the library service re-design will be published.
9 October 
The County Council’s Scrutiny Committee for Policy and Place will meet to consider and debate the recommendations. 
17 October
Following the Scrutiny Committee meeting, the Cabinet will meet to take a final decision on the recommendations about the library network and the future funding allocated to each library by Somerset County Council.

Nov 2018– Jan 2019
Depending on the decision, Community Library Partnership proposals may be developed and agreed, where expressions of interest have been received from individual communities.
Jan – April 2019
Implementation of the Library Redesign programme will start, and continue into the 2019-20 financial year.
	For more information please contact: 


	Name: Oliver Woodhams, Strategic Manager, Community and Traded Services

Email:  OWoodhams@somerset.gov.uk
Tel No.: 07977 400667
Name: Sue Crowley, Strategic Manager, Library Service
Email: SACrowley@somerset.gov.uk 
Tel No.: 01823 355429
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